
Appraisal Subcommittee
Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

November 4, 1998

Garry Reilly, Chairman
Rhode Island Real Estate Appraisal Board
Department of Regulation
233 Richmond Street, Suite 230
Providence, RI 02903-4230

Dear Mr. Reilly:

Thank you for your September 14, 1998 letter responding to our February 9th field review
letter. We have reviewed your response and appreciate your comments. Our field review letter,
your response, and any other previous correspondence between us regarding the field review are
now publicly available on our web site.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director

cc: Valerie Voccio, Real Estate Administrator
      Neena Sinha Savage, Legal Counsel


